
Public Hearing Notice Community Preservation Committee   

Wednesday, March 27, 2024 at 6:00 PM Town Hall, 59 Main Street Hatfield  

The Community Preservation Committee will hold a public hearing to 

receive comments on project proposals for Community Preservation Act 

funding to be considered at the May 14, 2024 Annual Town Meeting. The 

hearing will be held in person at Hatfield Town Hall.  

March 5, 2024 

3/5/24 @11:35 am
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